
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings: 97.10% 

Sycamores: 100% 

Poplars: 98.89% 

Maples: 96.43% 

Elms: 98.89% 

Hawthorns: 96.55% 

Chestnuts: 98.89% 

 

Well done to Mrs Traba’s class this 

week.  

 

Class News 

Seedlings – Everyone has blown our socks off with how well 

they have settled in and adapted to Nursery this week. We are 

looking forward to welcoming more new friends next week.   

Saplings – Everyone has settled in to our new class 

fantastically well. We have made new friends, followed rules 

well and are looking forward to a super year!   

Sycamores – We have had an amazing first week in Year 1! 

The children have settled very well and have welcomes a new 

child with great kindness.   

Poplars – Amazing! You have all settled in and are already 

working well. We are looking forward to a great year with you 

all.  

Maples – What an amazing start to the year! All pupils have 

settled in well and have such a fantastic attitude to learning.   

Elms – What a fantastic first week back. We have researched 

and drawn charcoal portraits of local heroes from Ashington.  

Hawthorns – A brilliant first week back with Year 5. All pupils 

have shown such confidence and a great attitude towards a 

new year group.  

Chestnuts – What an amazing start to the year. Everyone has 

had a fantastic attitude and slipped straight into Year 6 life.   

 

Our fantastic award winners this week – given for 

lots of wonderful things, please ask why if your 

child was a winner. 

  

 


